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House Bill 849 Relating to Emergency Management

Honorable Chair Henry Aquino and Members of the Committee on Public Safety,

We are writing in full support of HB 849 An Act Relating to Emergency Management as it
relates to Kaua‘i County. The current laws are old and out of date and these new proposed Acts
will bring the County in line nationally. We wish to serve the people of Kaua‘i and these Acts
will help define roles and responsibilities much needed to accomplish those objectives. Please
give full consideration and do the right thing for the people we serve.

I support the passage of House Bill 849 and thank the committee for the opportunity to present
testimony on this important measure.

Sincerely yours,

s

Bernard P. Carvalho Jr.
Mayor
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